Appendix A

Good Day,

I would like to thank everyone for sending a proposal to host the 2020 Ontario Heritage Conference in their community.

For 2020 we received 4 proposals; Markham, Sarnia, Thunber Bay, Peterborough and a show of interest from Chatham-Kent.

As you know we aim to move the yearly conference across the province, giving an opportunity for local exposure and attendance. For 2020 the choice has been made to hold the conference in Markham.

We appreciate your interest and the work you have put in to submit a proposal and would invite you to submit your proposal for 2021 or further.

Please advise us if you would like to continue the process for a future date, so we may keep your proposal in the mix for another year.

Thanks again,

--Ginette Guy Vice-president Community Heritage Ontario

Join us for the 2018 Ontario Heritage Conference June 7-9, 2018 Sault Ste. Marie www.ontarioheritageconference.ca